
 



Correction 

Next ENE Meeting will be May 14. 

  

The Agenda for the last ENE meeting listed the next ENE Chapter 
meeting for May 8. The correct date is May 14. 

 
Message from Beth Young: 
 
The next ENE meeting is scheduled for 5/14 at KWST. There is no 
meeting on 5/8. Stay tuned for more details in the coming weeks. 
Look forward to seeing many of you at Section 4/30-5/1 in 
Middletown CT. 
 
Sorry for any confusion. 
 
Beth Young 
Vice Chair 
 
There is a caveat, however. The meeting at Westerly State Airport 
in Rhode Island is planned to be at Lauren Lee's hangar, 
followed by a potluck lunch. However, Lauren recently got her 
medical back and is waiting to find out her May schedule at 
United Airlines. 
 
If necessary, a Plan B will be developed at next weekend's 
Section meeting. 
 
STAY TUNED FOR FURTHER DETAILS! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


